FAQ on Application Deadline for the Capital Assistance Program

In order to ensure compliance with the previously announced funding deadline of November 9, 2009,
qualifying institutions wishing to participate in the CAP are encouraged to submit their application to the
appropriate Federal banking agency by October 15, 2009. This will provide sufficient time for review and
will enable preliminarily approved applicants to meet the funding deadline.



